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Pandemic Reminder 

Having reopened our ability to have face to face conclaves and gatherings again, the COVID pandemic 
surges threatening to close us. In order to prevent this, and to ensure we are acting on behalf of the health 
of our fraters, we must be sure as Knights Templar in Indiana to be diligent. 

First, we must be knowledgeable about the level of COVID spread around us. We must know if our 
county is “red” or “orange”. These are the counties with the highest numbers of transmission and are our 
greatest concern. Please be sure to check coronavirus.in.gov for your county’s status. 

Next, we must be aware of state and local government mandates regarding the size of meetings and 
gatherings. Although the governor may issue guidelines allowing 50, each specific County Health 
Department may decide to lessen the number to 25. Please be aware of the guidelines in your county. 

Finally, we all must do our part by ensuring 6 feet between each other in a room or gathering, each of us 
must discipline ourselves wear a mask, and perform frequent hand hygiene. Again, discipline and 
diligence will help us complete these very important tasks. 

As a reminder, hybrid conclaves would be a good way to ensure those with higher risk medical issues and 
concerns are able to join us safely. If you need assistance with setting up a hybrid conclave, please contact 
your Battalion Commander. 

Thank you for your hard work and diligence during these uncertain times. 

This Bulletin shall be read in all Constituent Commanderies at the first Stated Conclave 
following its receipt and be made a part of the minutes. 

Given under my hand and seal this 15th day of November, A.D. 2020, A.O. 902 
  

Attested

Edward E. Fodrea, KCT, Grand Commander    Lawrence J. Williams 
 KCT, PGC, GR   
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